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In Jesus we will do our best as we love, pray, learn
and play becuase this is the St Francis Way

Dear parents, 

It does not seem long ago that I sent the last newsletter but I
felt an update would be useful as we head into a busy term
that culminates in the celebration of Christmas. 

The PTA are holding many events over the next few weeks
and we appreciate all of your support so that as well as
raising funds for the school, we can enjoy some great
community events. I am particularly looking forward to the
Joules Sale and the Toy Sale! 

Please do read the newsletter carefully so that you are aware
of all key events. Term Dates for 2022-23 are now published
on the school website. I have also highlighted some of the
school/parish links, in particular the Synod which you can
read more about below. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Brown- Head Teacher

 






. 

What is my dream for the Church and my school? How
can we make this happen?
Who are the people who feel left out and excluded in the
Church? How can we reach out, listen to, and love them?
Think of two ideas, one for now and one for the future,
to help include them.
What does the Holy Spirit inspire us to do in our Church
and school? What do you think the Holy Spirit is calling
us to do next?

Pope Francis launched a Synod of the whole Church, last
month, in which he asks that everyone in the Church listen
to the voice of the Holy Spirit, dreaming and thinking of the
type of Church we wish to be a part of. Along with all the
bishops in the world, Bishop Patrick has asked schools to be
involved. 
 
We will be sending home the Synod prayer cards next week
and the Bishop has asked us to pray this prayer each day. I
will also send home the pastoral letter from the Bishop to
our children. 
 
As a school we have asked to consider the following
questions: 

If you would like to share your thoughts on these questions
then please feel free to email gbrown@st-francis.leics.sch.uk
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Book Fair- Design a Book Cover Competition



The Book Fair is coming to school on Tuesday 16th
November and children are invited to design a front cover 
for a book with the chance to win a £5 voucher to spend at 

the Book Fair. There are 5 vouchers up for grabs. 
Please send entries into school by Tuesday 16th November 

for a chance to win a voucher. 








 


Bag 2 School



From Monday there will be an additional clothing
bin for recycling which is supporting our PTA. This will be

located by the bicycle shed. 
All funding received will go directly into school funds. 









. 

Tree of Remembrance



Our Chaplaincy Team have 
decorated the Remembrance 

Tree and children are being given the 
opportunity to add the names of 

anyone they would like remembering
during the month of November. 

We are also teaching all of the children the 
Eternal Rest Prayer. 



Year 6 children are also selling poppies and other 

items for the Royal British Legion. Thank you 
for your support of this charity. 
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Attendance 



Overall Attendance 96.1% 
Target 97% 



EYFS- 87.5%

Y1 (RC) 96.2% 
Y1 (EH) 97.5%

Y3/4 (CS) 98.3%
Y3/4 (RL) 95.9%

Y5 95.6%
Y6(AS) 94.1%
Y6 (JO) 94.1%



Excellent attendance and punctuality are very

important to ensure that children achieve their very
best. 



We expect children to attend school regularly and to

be on time. Holidays in term time will not be
authorised unless in exceptional circumstances.
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We are a part of the St Thomas Aquinas Catholic
Multi Academy Trust and recently Mr Stevenson

attended the trust for some Fire Marshall Training,
even appearing in the Trust Bulletin to schools! 

We access lots of training through the Trust and also
through the Leicestershire and Rutland Teaching

School Hub which is based at one of our trust
schools, Christ the King. This is supporting us to

constantly improve our work in school so that we
can provide the very best for all of our children and

families. 



A reminder that as we will be attending a trust
training day on Friday 19th November, the school

will be closed to all pupils. 
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